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Aberchirder School
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   Huntly

Aberdeenshire

AB54 7TW






Telephone No: 01466 405920





E-mail aberchirder.sch@aberdeenshire.gov.uk
Dear Parent/ Carer,
I hope you are well and had a lovely holiday. We warmly welcome everyone back for term 2 and what is a very busy but enjoyable time ahead. 
Please find below some key information below:

Class Newletters 

Class newletters will be sent out to parents shortly, these will include specific information for your son/ daughters classes such as when they have PE, homework information and some details on planned learning contexts. 

Clothing/ Lost property 
Just a gentle reminder to label all clothing/water bottles/personal items as these can easily become lost/misplaced and if named can usually be returned promptly. 
Clothes Hub

Inside the front foyer we have a selection of clothing available for anyone to help themselves to. Please just come in and have a browse. 

Weather
You will have already seen a change in weather and it is getting cold/ wet. Pupils are also reminded that regardless of the weather jackets should be taken to school as the weather can be very unpredictable at times and to ensure that they have a change of shoes in school also. 
Party Bus
We are aware that there is a bus parked outside the school (on the corner) – this is not linked with the school however we are in communication with other partners to support with the removal of it. We were hoping this would have been done but unfortunately there are some delays. In the meantime could we please ask that you have a chat with your children about staying away from the bus and not trying to gain access or go inside it to ensure their safety.
Children in Need

On Wednesday 15th November children are welcome to wear any Children In Need items or alternatively, clothing with primary colours (red, yellow or blue). Please remember that children will be doing normal class activities on this day and therefore clothing should be appropriate for these. In addition any donations received for Children in Need will be collected on the day. 
You Said/We did

We were delighted to start using the newly purchased playground equipment last term – the pupils and pupil council did a fantastic job of selecting appropriate items and feedback suggests that the children are really enjoying what is on offer. Our pupil council are continuing this year to look at break/ lunch times but with a focus on wet break/ lunch activities and possible alternative playground activities. 
Key Dates (more information will follow in relation to parties and concerts)
Wed 15th Nov 

– Children in Need 
Thurs 16th Nov 

– Inservice Day/ Parent Council School Xmas Fayre (7-9pm)
Fri 17th Nov 

– Inservice Day

Thurs 7th Dec 

– Christmas Lunch/ Christmas Jumper Day 

Tue 12th Dec 

– Christmas Performance (pm)

Wed 14th Dec 

– Christmas Performances (am)

Mon 18th Dec

 – P3-4 and P4-5 Party (pm)

Tue 19th Dec 

– P1-2 Party (pm)

Wed 21st Dec 

– P5-6 and P6-7 Party (pm)

Fri 22nd Dec 

– Last Day of Term (pm)
I would like to thank you for your on going support and if you wish to discuss anything please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 01466 405920 or e-mail Aberchirder.sch@aberdeenshire.gov.uk to make an appointment. 
Kind Regards 

Lisa Campbell/Jennifer Astridge
Head Teachers
Aberchirder Primary School 
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